
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sheri Nielsen 
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2016 10:00 AM 
To: ETF SMB GIB Feedback <ETFSMBGIBFeedback@etf.wi.gov> 
Subject: Change in transgender healthcare coverage concern... 

Dear State of WI Group Insurance Board, 

Good morning, it has come to my attention that there is to be a meeting today (the Friday before New 
Years???) to possibly make a change/changes to transgender health coverage in the health plan next 
year?  I am writing in support of trans rights and urge you to not make changes to their current 
coverage... 

Thank you, 
C. Nielsen 
Kenosha WI 
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